From: Julia Devote |

Sent: 05 February 2021 15:46
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2020/5279/P have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Further to my comments made yesterday, I would ask that you please refer my concerns re soundproofing
and light intrusion to Building Regulations, in due course.

Many thanks.
Julia Devote

On Thu, Feb 4, 2021 at 3:59 PM <planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
I would like the following to be taken into consideration. I am concerned about noise and lighting levels as
the proposed extension will be adjacent to my bedroom. [ would ask that the building materials to be used
provide sound proofing to keep noise from the proposed new living space from interfering with the quiet
enjoyment of my home and that there is no intrusive lighting from the new glass panels into my bedroom.

1 would also state that the rear elevation will be clearly visible from my property, contrary to the comment
in the Statement.
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